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Subject: Local Plan Review and site PS29

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Planning Team 

 

I would like to add my name to those who have petitioned against PS29 being included in the local plan for 

future development. 

 

My reasons for being opposed to this are: 

 

That this is an area of outstanding beauty and is used regularly by the local community walking  

themselves and with their dogs, it also attracts people who are visiting the area who appreciate this area 

for walking in and the wildlife that it contains.  Also, this area floods regularly and if built upon where 

would all the water then go? 

 

Building on this area would make the problem of traffic congestion throughout Dursley even worse than it 

is at present, as many people commute to other areas for work.  Surely any building should be on brown 

field sites and nearer to the public transport of the railway station.  One area that looks suitable for 

development is the site next to the Kerry factory in Draycott.   

 

Also, the fields would be better suited to farming or the production of food which may be of great 

importance as the uncertainness of Brexit and providing sufficient food without food having to be 

transported great distances. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


